ASH GREEN WEEKLY NEWS



It's been a great week at school and it was fantastic to see so many disco-goers on Wednesday! Next week is a busy one! On Tuesday, our Year 4 children have cricket sessions with YCB coach Jamie Sykes. In Thursday we have nasal flu vaccines from Reception to Year 6. 1R are out that day at Ogden Water for a local trip! The following week is another busy one with Anti-Bullying Week all week and on the Friday (18th) we will support Children In Need Day. Stay safe everyone this Bonfire weekend.









Thanks to everyone who supported our two wonderful discos on Wednesday. Over 300 children attended over the two sites and they had an amazing time with wonderful behaviour.

Thanks to the staff and volunteers for getting the Halls looking spooky and giving up time to make it special.

Thanks for friends of the school who donated resources, food, money and time to make it memorable and FREE TO ATTEND for our children.







